
 

Original Message----- 

From: Aman  

Sent: 2025/04/22 7:57 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A2024-200 -4598 Countryside Drive 

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

Hi, 

It is my humble request to decline this application for the reasons listed below. 

  

it will cause traffic congestion 

its very unsafe to get in and out of the property as the driveway is on a slope and the driveway is 

narrow. 

the property is located to close a ravine and bridge and they are  

already parking cars near the ravine 

this property will turn into a mosque and we are worried about cars  

that will be parked on St Johns Rd 

this property is located in a quiet neighbourhood , they should real rent a commercial space 

elsewhere to operate their cultural club. 

 

Thank you 

 

Regards 

Aman Kahlon 

12 -saint Johns Road 

Brampton 

 


